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Greetings from Romania! 
We would like to report about last Wednesday’s evening Hoon Dok Hae meeting. 
Today’s young like very much to share their ideas, to discuss and chat. 
Especially when we invite them to listen to Divine Principle seminars they many times feel 
uncomfortable just sitting on the chair without speaking :) So, every Wednesday we give them the 
opportunity to share in groups about the Principle, to discuss the Principle and to ask practical 
questions about the application of the Principle in our daily lives. 
This event gives us the experience of better understanding their connection with the Principle. At 
the same time, by sharing our life’s experiences in groups we create better heartistic bonds. 

 
   Kamsahamnida!  
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